TO:
SCIF ATTORNEYS
FROM: MONICA MINER

RE:
USER INFORMATION NOTICE AGREEMENT

DATE: OCTOBER 26, 2005

As a result of actions taken by your union, CASE and SCIF have reached agreement on the use of State equipment by Unit 2 employees.  This agreement allows CASE and its members to communicate using State equipment.  This is significant because current SCIF policies state that use of state equipment for union purposes is prohibited.  CASE and SCIF have agreed that this agreement supersedes SCIF policies contrary to this agreement.
The agreement also allows for minimal and incidental use of the state equipment for non-business purposes.  The agreement also states that Unit 2 employees shall only be disciplined under this policy for willingly and knowingly misusing state equipment but not for receiving unsolicited information.

CASE is extremely pleased with this agreement and the fact that SCIF management recognizes our need and the need of Unit 2 employees to communicate with CASE by using state equipment.  

If you have any questions about the agreement or would like a copy, please contact Monica Miner at (916) 669-5869 or mminer@calattorneys.org.

